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Seeing Green! 
 

WDMH Foundation Board member and Ingleside resident Chris Chevalier had a plan – to raise funds and 
awareness for the WDMH Foundation. So she hosted a House & Garden Plant Sale in support of health 
care close to home. The event took place on May 21st and $195 was raised for the WDMH Foundation’s 
General Equipment Fund.  
 
“As a Board member, I have learned that the provincial government does not fund medical equipment 
for WDMH. I have always supported the hospital, recognizing it as an excellent service provider,” notes 
Chris. “Special thanks to Sandy Casselman for all her help and to everyone who donated and purchased 
plants.” 
 
“We are grateful to Chris and all the gardeners out there,” says Managing Director Kristen Casselman. 
“Community volunteers are the heartbeat of our Foundation, and we couldn’t do what we do without 
you!” 
 
   

-30- 
 

 
 
Cutline: Chris Chevalier presents a cheque for $195 
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